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The Water and Sewer Authority held a special workshop meeting on Monday,
March 5, 2012 at the Wastewater Treatment Plant, 24 Commerce Road, Newtown.
Chairman Zang called the meeting to order at 10:00 am.

Present: Richard Zang, Marianne Brown, Louis Carbone, Eugene Vetrano, Carl
Zencey

Absent: Richard Conte, Alan Shepard

Also Present: John Rickermann, Tony Vega, and Carlos DeGuardo of CH2M/Hill,
and Director of Public Works Fred Hurley and Julio Segarra of United Water

The special workshop meeting was called to review the changes offered by
CH2M/Hill on February 20, 2012 to their earlier bid proposal for the SCADA system
upgrade. After discussion CH2M/Hill agreed to resubmit their scope of work for
evaluation by the WSA and the Town.

Having no further business the meeting was adjourned at 11:25 am



	4 Turkey Hill Road                                     Richard B. Zang,
	Newtown, CT 06470                                                                                                  Chairman
	Tel (203) 270-4300                                              Marianne Brown
	Fax (203) 426-9968                           Louis Carbone
	Richard Conte
	Fred Hurley,                                                           Alan Shepard
	Director                                           TOWN OF NEWTOWN Eugene Vetrano
	WATER AND SEWER AUTHORITY  Carl Zencey


